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Walt Rankin
PO Box 335
Errol, NH 03579

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Dear Ms. Monroe, I spent my professional life at sea including 17 years as Captain. My travels around
the world left me with a desire to live out my life in a quiet, natural part of the United States. The
Northern Pass proposed transmission line route will pass within a few miles of my cabin in the woods.
As I have seen no discernible advantage for most residents of New Hampshire and recognize the horrific
impact on the visual splendor of my immediate area, I ask you to listen to the complaints of my fellow
residents and stop this project from proceeding! If HydroQuebec wishes to completely bury the
transmission lines I would be much more favorably disposed to this project. In it's current form, I am
adamantly opposed!

Sincerely,
Walt Rankin
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